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Kazakhstan welcomes the delegation of Australia to the third cycle of UPR. We note the number of positive developments on the human rights track that have taken place in the country since the last cycle, which indicates Australia’s strong commitment to protecting civil and political rights.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Taking this into consideration we make the following two recommendations to the country.
-Strengthen efforts to combat violence against women and children including domestic and gender based violence.
-Take measures to harmonize state and territory legislation with respect to reproductive health of women.
We wish the delegation of Australia a successful review.
I thank you.

